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Rate changes effective April 1, 2018 for most Medicare
Supplement subscribers

Medicare Supplement plan rates will change effective April 1, 2018 (see below for details).
Medicare Supplement plan subscribers who are impacted by this change will be notified
this month. There will be six subsequent monthly mailings notifying members as they
come off rate guarantee.

Please note that quarterly billed members will see the new April rates on their January bill.

Open plans:
= Plan F will receive an average rate increase of 4.8%.
= Plans A and D will receive an average rate increase of 4.1%.
= Plans C and K will receive an average rate increase of 4.9%.
= Plan N will receive an average rate increase of 6.1%.

= High Deductible Plan F and Plan G will not receive a rate increase.

Closed 1990 Standardized plans:
e Plans A, B, C, D, F, G and K will receive an average rate increase of 8.6%.
e Plan J will not receive a rate increase.

¢ Plans H and | with or without Rx coverage are not part of the Closed 1990
Standardized plans as of 5/31/10 and will not be impacted by this rate increase.

Note: Region 1 (LA County) and Region 2 (Orange County) will receive an average 0.2%
rate increase.
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